
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Palmer Township Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing 

on September 15, 2025 at 7:00 P.M., at the Palmer Township Municipal Building at 3 Weller Place, Palmer, 

PA to consider for adoption an ordinance authorizing the execution of a nonexclusive cable franchise 

agreement with Comcast of Pennsylvania, LLC, to allow the construction, installation, maintenance, 

extension and operation of a cable communications system in Palmer Township. A summary of the 

ordinance is provided below and a full-text copy is available for inspection along with the entire text of the 

proposed franchise agreement at the Township administrative offices, the Northampton County Law 

Library, and the offices of this newspaper during normal business hours. All interested persons are invited 

to attend and comment. 

SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE 

 

The proposed ordinance ratifies an agreement negotiated between Comcast and Palmer Township allowing 

the operation of Comcast’s non-exclusive cable franchise in Palmer Township. The agreement allows 

Comcast to continue begin offering cable service in Palmer Township.   
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